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BULLETIN #18: 
Huntington Road Closure

Huntington Road South of Major Mackenzie Drive Closure: October 28, 2019
On October 28, 2019, LINK427 will permanently close to the travelling public (e.g. vehicles, cyclists, 
pedestrians, etc.) the portion of Huntington Road from McGillivray Road to Major Mackenzie Drive 
West. Huntington Road is being permanently closed so that the new Highway 427 interchange at 
Major Mackenzie Drive can be built. 
 
Signs informing of the upcoming closure have been posted on Huntington Road near the closure 
area. 
 
Authority for the permanent closing of various roads (including Huntington Road) at the points where 
they intersect with the Highway 427 extension from Highway 7 to Major Mackenzie Drive was granted 
by the Ontario Municipal Board (Case #: MM160043) on October 7, 2016. 
 
A map of the closure area is provided below.
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What is the Highway 427 Expansion Project?

The Highway 427 Expansion project will extend the highway 6.6 km, from Highway 7 to Major 
Mackenzie Drive and widen the existing highway to 8 lanes between Finch Avenue and Highway 7.

Who is LINK427? 

LINK427 is the consortium selected by the Ministry of Transportation (MTO) and Infrastructure 
Ontario (IO) to design, build, finance, and maintain the Highway 427 widening and extension.

Illustration of the overlap 
between Huntington Road 
and the alignment of the 
future Highway 427/Major 
Mackenzie interchange. To 
continue construction of the 
interchange, Huntington 
Road between McGillivray 
Road and Major Mackenzie 
Drive will be closed 
permanently beginning 
October 28, 2019.
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